
McElvain Oil Company
PO BOX 801868 • DALLAS. TEXAS 75380-1888 

TELEPHONE AND FACSIMILE 972/726-7611

June 10, 2015

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe,NM 87505

To Whom it May Concern:

McElvain Oil Company, LP, objects to the pooling applications filed by Anschutz in Division 
Case Nos. 15318 and 15319. We did not receive the well proposal letters until May 20, 2105 and 
subsequently received copies of the pooling applications on June 8, 2015. We were not contacted 
by anyone at Anschutz about these wells or the proposed spacing units prior to or after the filing 
of these pooling applications. In addition to the lack of communication on these matters, we also 
believe these Applications are inconsistent with the Temporary Special Rules for the Gavilan 
Greenhorn Graneros Dakota Oil Pool. Indeed, it appears Anschutz is attempting to use the 
pooling process to change the spacing in this Dakota pool without venting the issues with all of 
the operators in that pool

Please note our objection to these pooling applications and thank you for your attention to this 
matter.

Thank you,

David McElvain 
President/Owner 
McElvain Oil Company, LP 
PO Box 801888 
Dallas, TX 75380
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